
 

Thank you for your assistance during the transition back to school.  

 

We ask that you always maintain a 2m social distance away from the School 

Crossing Patrol. Many of our sites have been marked with reminders to help 

you adhere to the 2m rule. 

Crossing Procedure 

Always follow the instructions of the School Crossing Patrol Officer. 

Wait on the pavement edge behind the kerb until instructed to cross.  

Maintain a 2m gap between you and the family in front of you. The crossing 

procedure may take slightly longer than usual. 

Cross the road in a straight line maintaining a 2m gap between yourself and 

the School Crossing Patrol. 

Hold hands with younger children. 

Dismount scooters and bikes and push them across the road. 

Yellow Zig Zag Lines and Parking 

Please park away from the school and walk, scoot or cycle if you can. If you are 

unable to walk the entire journey, then please park away from the entrance 

and walk the last 5-10 minutes of your journey to school. 
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